
The Califon First

Aid Squad

Jan. 15-Feb. 22, 2022

Please drop off your gently work, used and new 
shoes in the collection boxes located at:

Califon School (bin located by main door 
entrance) 6 School Street, Califon

&
Califon First Aid Squad-107 Bank Street, Califon 

(bin located by side door)

Please only donate pairs of shoes in gently worn 
condition…We cannot use single shoes, shoes 
with broken heels, detached soles or shoes with 
very worn out tread!
Thank you for your support!

Margie Murray
margiemurray03@gmail.com
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